
 

 

 
SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 11 – 2015 
 
 
Pilot Exchange on Vessels from the Inland Fleet 
 
 
Effective immediately, vessels from the inland fleet equipped with Seaway 
gangways or electric ladders have accepted to use their equipment and crew to 
assist with pilot embarking/disembarking at the designated Canadian pilot 
exchange points within the Seaway. 
 
 
April 10, 2015 
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